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             Kindergarten News

             Mrs. Sasser’s Class

           December 3-7, 2018
Last week we learned a lot about Gingerbread Men and a variety of renditions of the Gingerbread stories. This week we are learning about Christmas, Hanukkah, and Kwanza traditions in America. If you have any books on these subjects, please send them to share. Skills/activities we will be working on this week will include those listed below. 
Language Arts:

*We are continuing to learn about our Balanced Literacy Program and the “Daily Five”. 
*reading many books about Christmas, Hanukkah, and Kwanza.
*writing letters through the alphabet
*writing our names –first and last
*sight words

*forming sentences

*CVC words

Sight Words: Please work with your child on the selected sight words every day. Just take a few minutes to review them. The kids will pick up so fast! (
November Sight Words
look   we   little   down   not   one   

big   blue   red   where   jump   away
Math: 
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Complete Eureka Math worksheets as they come home with your child. Thanks so much! 
*2D and 3D shapes – testing Please work with your child on the 2 D and 3 D shapes.
*Counting to 100 by ones and tens

*calendar skills
*graphing and tasting Gingerbread men
Social Studies – We are learning about Christmas, Hanukkah, and Kwanza traditions in America. We will be making ornaments and reading many stories!.  
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Things to remember: 
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Please study the sight words each night. I test a few students daily.

UPCOMING EVENTS… 

*We had a great time at Forsythe Park Friday! Thank you to Colin’s dad, Molly’s grandparents, and Lily’s dad for volunteering and helping with the scavenger hunt. 

*December 6th 9:30-12:00 Musical Explorers Field trip- I am sorry, Parents cannot go to this one.
*December 7th Symbols of the Season
8:30-9:10

9:15-9:53

11:15-11:55

12:00-12:40
*We need volunteers please!!! Sign-up Genius will be coming.

*December 12th 8:45-10:15 Field trip to Summer Breeze to sing Christmas carols. (We had to change the date.)
*December 14th Polar Express all day long. Wear pajamas, watch the movie, and enjoy hot chocolate on the Polar Express “train”. We need volunteers to make a crock pot of hot chocolate and serve it to the children. We need a total of two pots, Styrofoam cups, marshmallows, and spoons.
*December 19th -Christmas Winter party at 1:15. We need volunteers and items sent in. Sign-up Genius will be coming soon.

*Please send in $1.00 for a gift exchange.                        [image: image5.jpg]



Please feel free to E-mail me at debra.sasser@sccpss.com  with questions at any time. I will respond as quickly as possible. Please visit our website at
www.sasserssweeties.weebly.com          
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